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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Laura Jordan < Laura.Jordan.333483501@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Laura Jordan 
3236 Sky St 
Deltona, FL 32738 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Connie Kirk <Connie.Kirk.92444304@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Connie Kirk 
1700 Areca Way 
Daytona Beach, FL 32117 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Timothy Lippert <Timothy.Lippert.8073246@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:52 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Timothy Lippert 
13908 Chalk Hill Pl 
Riverview, FL 33579 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Linda Fowler < Linda.Fowler.42749987@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Linda Fowler 
7909 N 14th St 
Tampa, FL 33604 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marco villaverde <marco.villaverde.74635546@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
marco villaverde 
13459 Lake Turnberry Cir 
Orlando, FL 32828 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Judith Peter <Judith.Peter.8575861@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Judith Peter 
2184 Pellam Blvd 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

James Koopman <James.Koopman.139835470@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
James Koopman 
7 418 Grande Pine Rd 
Bokeelia, FL 33922 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David Neral < David.Neral.36205789@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
David Neral 
811 Benton Dr 
Melbourne, FL 32901 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nicole Brostek <Nicole.Brostek.50314944@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growingjob in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Nicole Brostek 
5298 SE Moseley Dr 
Stuart, FL 34997 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

gordon miranda <marvelteach@cfl.rr.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:51 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

gordon miranda 

Mr gordon miranda 

marvelteach@cfl.rr.com 
5432 Serene Lane 

Orlando, Florida 32822 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ewa Stein <Ewa.Stein.18025798@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:50 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Ewa Stein 
3463 Knox Terrace 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

colonel meyer <colonel.meyer.103936035@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
colonel meyer 
3701 Eagle Pass St 
North Port, FL 34286 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bonnie Gant < Bonnie.Gant.360552937@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people~ The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Bonnie Gant 
530 Terrace Spring Dr 
Orlando, FL 32828 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

brittanyellers24@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brittany Ellers < brittanyellers24 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:44 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Brittany Ellers 
6206 Hilltop Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-7515 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

LEAHGENTRYCLEANING@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leah Gentry 

< LEAHG ENTRYC LEAN I NG@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:43 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Leah Gentry 
1220 Halifax Ct Tallahassee, FL 32308-5223 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Andrea Eason <andreaeemanuel@aol.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:41 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Eason 

Ms Andrea Eason 
andreaeemanuel@aol.com 
1329 41st Ave Ne 
St Petersburg , FL 33703 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Roy Ender <royender@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:37 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Roy Ender 

Mr Roy Ender 
royender@gmail.com 
4354 Atwood Drive 
Orlando, Fl 32828 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

jim1oveland52@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Loveland <jimloveland52 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:36 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Loveland 
1410 Freemont St S Gulfport, FL 33707-3327 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

precad@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine Anderson 

< precad@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:35 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Anderson 

1536 Mercado Ave Miami, FL 33146-1034 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

teresapotter1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Teresa Potter <teresapotter1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:34 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The recommended changes to net metering could hurt jobs and reduce income to people who have been leading the 

effort to find and create reusable energy. With mostly sunny days each year, Florida's solar industry has been growing, 

which has not only created employment for 250,000 people, but provided a back-up energy solution during catastrophic 

weather events that impact the power grid. 

The COVID-19 crisis is creating unparalleled economic uncertainty and continues to cut employment opportunities in 

every industry, including this one. 

Please consider carefully changes to solar policies that may further limit employment, reduce access to solar choices and 

take money out of the pockets of clean energy supporters. And please support policies that preserve net metering here 

in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Teresa Potter 
3614 W Vasconia St Tampa, FL 33629-8739 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

l_un_atika@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Latika Young 

< l_un_atika@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:34 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Latika Young 
2105 Croydon Dr None Tallahassee, FL 32303-4303 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

yvonnephelanrealestate@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Yvonne Phelan 

<yvon nephelanrealestate@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:57 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Yvonne Phelan 
5545 College Rd Key West, FL 33040-4329 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

cconn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Conn 

< cconn@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:32 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is NOT the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. And I would add that the impact of climate change is 

also rearing it's ugly head demonstrating the importance of solar energy. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. WHY would you add another assault to the citizens of this state that are faced with daily uncertainly 

about their economic future? 

I am one of many citizens that are watching your actions! 

Sincerely, 
Chris Conn 
6551 Bogie Ct Wesley Chapel, FL 33544-3719 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Kyle Abney <kyle@abneygreen.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:27 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Kyle Abney 

Mr Kyle Abney 
kyle@abneygreen.com 
6710 SW Rattlesnake Run 
Palm City, FL 34990 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

becki@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rebecca Roberts 
< becki@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:31 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

You must keep net metering. I invested in a solar system to help save the environment. I am on a fixed income and the 
net metering has helped me pay for my system and reduce damage to the environment from carbon emissions. It also 
helps keep people employed in the solar installation industry, which helps our economy and environment. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rebecca Roberts 
12729 Mountain Springs Pl Trinity, FL 34655-7275 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

· nevillewilliams@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Neville Williams 
< nevi llewilliams@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:30 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Neville Williams 
6401 Legacy Cir Apt 1903 Naples, FL 34113-7998 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

michiana-sierra@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Hazel Stevens <michiana­

sierra@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:28 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I absolutely support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

Floridians need net metering. Everyone benefits and Florida should be leading the way on this issue, particularly with 

climate change and the hundreds of new residents moving here. As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic 

crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies 

that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. We must think of the future. 

Sincerely, 
Hazel Stevens 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
michiana-sierra@comcast.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

istoute@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of IAN STOUTE 

< istoute@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:28 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
IAN STOUTE 
Windermere, FL 34786 
istoute@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

bbo2h3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Crane <bbo2h3 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:24 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

This is the Sunshine State and we should be working toward using this reusable energy source to power our state. Less 

reliance on fossil fuels and less need for offshore drilling and faking. 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
David Crane 
1501 Mount Vernon St Orlando, FL 32803-5421 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

mimimar43@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Martha Mullinax <mimimar43 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:22 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools- not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Martha Mullinax 
629 Whisper Cove Ct Dunedin, FL 34698-8049 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Melissa Talbott <mcpiere13@aol.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:21 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Talbott 

Ms Melissa Talbott 
mcpiere13@aol.com 
4377 Raywood Ash Court 
Oviedo, FL 32766 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

jacknbobo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jackie Hartstein 

<jacknbobo@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:21 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. Solar is the energy for the future, don't take steps backwards! 

Sincerely, 
Jackie Hartstein 
4140 Bluegill Ln Milton, FL 32583-8589 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

danieldavidsonwing@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel wing 

<danieldavidsonwing@everyactioncustom.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:25 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel wing 
3953 9th Ave N St Petersburg, FL 33713-6004 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

danceswhorses2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ann Murga <danceswhorses2 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:23 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Murga 
3905 N Buckhorn Dr Beverly Hills, FL 34465-4695 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

buckyno2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Morelli <buckyno2 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:24 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Morelli 

Winter Garden, FL 34787 
buckyno2@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Anthony Pizzarelli <tony.pizza@live.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10: 11 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Pizzarelli 

Ms Anthony Pizzarelli 

tony.pizza@live.com 

33401 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Erik Terdal <Erik.Terdal.360536296@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:55 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we are in hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools- not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 
Sincerely, Dr. Erik Terdal 

Regards, 
Erik Terdal 
3921 Omega Ln 
Sarasota, FL 34235 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Steven Rutherford <sr@tampaenergysolutions.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:12 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Rutherford 

Mr Steven Rutherford 

sr@tampaenergysolutions.com 

625 Ontario Ave 

Tampa, FL 33606 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debi Peterson < Debi.Peterson.110415440@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:53 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Debi Peterson 
2015 Belmar Ave 
Spring Hill, FL 34608 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Christopher Maingot <chris@superiorsolar.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 7:45 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather a II the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

%firstChristopher _name% %lastMaingot_name% 

Mr Christopher Ma ingot 

chris@superiorsolar.com 

925 Sunshine Lane, Suite 1010 

ALTAMONTE SPRINGS, Florida 32714 
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